
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Granbury Wine Celebration Holiday Edition Returns November 14–15, 2025 
Expanded Wineries, Artisan Vendors, and Live Music in the Heart of the 
Historic Granbury Square 

GRANBURY, TEXAS (Fall 2025) – The Granbury Wine Celebration: Holiday 
Edition returns to the Historic Granbury Square on Friday, November 
14, and Saturday, November 15, 2025, bringing with it the best of 
Texas wine, music, and holiday-centric artisan culture. 

This year’s festival promises a bigger, brighter experience with: 

● Expanded Wine Tastings – Guests can enjoy 15 (1-ounce) tastings 
from more than 20 Texas wineries, showcasing the state’s rich and 
diverse viticulture. 
 

● Artisan & Boutique Market – Holiday shopping meets Texas 
craftsmanship with a curated lineup of vendors offering wine 
accessories, handcrafted goods, and boutique finds. 
 

● Historic Holiday Setting – The beloved Granbury Square transforms 
into a festive backdrop, blending the charm of local history with 
the spirit of the season. 
 

● Bigger Music Stage & Entertainment – Live music fills the Square 
both nights, culminating with a headline performance on Saturday 
evening. 
 

“The Granbury Wine Celebration has always been about more than 
wine—it’s about community,” says Melissa McGavock, President of 
Granbury Wine Celebration. “This year’s Holiday Edition gives guests 



 
 

an opportunity to taste, shop, and celebrate the season in one of 
Texas’s most charming destinations.” 

The festival begins Friday, November 14 from 5–8 p.m., with live 
music, food, and tastings. The celebration continues on Saturday, 
November 15 from 12–8 p.m., ending with a headline music act on the 
expanded stage. 

Tickets include a commemorative wine glass and 15 tastings. Proceeds 
from the event support local and state-wide non-profits, continuing 
the festival’s tradition of giving back to the community. 

For tickets and more information, visit granburywine.com 

 


